DEAR FRIEND AND
BUSINESS PARTNER,

with a donation to the Zoologische Gesellschaft

Frankfurt , we confinue our long-standing support of

the conservafion campaign ,Save Polesia”, which

seeks to prevent the construction of the so-called
E40 waterway, which is infended fo connect the

Baltic Sea with the Black Sea.

If realised, the 2,000 km long canal would severely
and irrevocably damage the "Amazon region of

Europe”.

Polesia - a largely untouched 186,000 km?2 wilderness
of water, moorland and forest, home fo an impressive
variety of animal and plant species, including globally

endangered species.

Conservationists have been able fo prevenf the E40
so far. We are confident that they will be successful in
the end and that Polesia will remain untouched in the

future.

We would like to express our thanks for the good cooperation and wish you a Merry Christmas

and all the best for the coming year!
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https://fzs.org/de/
https://savepolesia.org/polesia/

